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I've never done this before but: 

 

Based on what I know I'd vote against the “Oregon Corporation Division’s budget 

request."  The corporate registration system looks out-dated but it works fine for my 

purposes.  I show up every once in a while, go through a couple of screens clicking 

buttons, and I'm done. I can pay for registration online, all is good with the world.  I 

don't need to do this from my phone and I can't imagine a way to do it faster.   

 

If a thing ain't broke then don't fix it.  Wait until outside pressure forces and update or 

makes it painfully easy and cheap. 

 

 

 


